
Rumi Library team visits DJMC library  

Awantipora, June 2: The Rumi Library team conducted a formal visit to the library of 

Department of Journalism and Mass Communication (DJMC) on Monday. The visit was part of 

the ongoing initiative to strengthen collaboration between departmental libraries and the 

central library of Islamic University of Science and Technology (IUST), and to enhance resource 

sharing and user services.  

The team led by Librarian, Dr. Sheikh Mohammad Imran, took note of the condition and 

functioning of the library. Later, the team, comprising of six officials, visited the space 

proposed for the DJMC’s formal library. Head, DJMC, Dr. Rabia Noor informed the team that 

the idea behind was to promote a reading culture, particularly that of news and current affairs, 

among media students.  

The team also interacted with Coordinator, Library Affairs, DJMC, Dr. Arif Nadaf, and inquired 

about the library resources and operational challenges. The department appreciated the 

efforts of the Rumi Library, and both sides discussed plans for future integration.  

 


